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MESSAGE FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT  
October 22, 2021 

 

Dear NLSD Families, 

 

Fall is in the air!  From our primary buildings hosting pumpkin patches to the upcoming Halloween festivities planned, 

our students are partaking in fall fun across the District.  Once again, NLSD will have a display at the Scarecrow Stroll 

located at the Village Commons.  We encourage families to visit the NLSD display.  If you take a photo at the NLSD 

display, send it to the email scarecrowpics@nlsd122.org and it will be posted on social media. 

 

Fall also signifies the end of first trimester.  We could not be prouder of the way our school community has worked 

together to provide the very best for our students.  An important component of our success is the partnership between 

home and school.  There is no better way to strengthen the relationship between home and school than by attending 

parent/teacher conferences.  Please see the information below regarding parent/teacher conferences. 

 

On Monday, November 1, 2021, parents will sign up for parent/teacher conferences using PTC Wizard.  In 

order to meet the needs of all families, NLSD will offer parents a choice of either an in-person or ZOOM 

parent/teacher conference.  For scheduling purposes, there will be assigned blocks of time for in-person or 

ZOOM parent/teacher conferences.  Please refer to the assigned in-person and ZOOM times when scheduling 

your conference.  ZOOM links will be shared closer to the conference date. 

 

Proper mask wearing will be required for all in-person conferences.  If parents are unable to comply 

with the requirement, they are asked to sign up for a ZOOM conference.  In-person conferences are 

for parents only.  If parents are unable to make childcare arrangements, parents are asked to sign up 

for a ZOOM conference.  

 

The Parent/Teacher Conference Schedule is as follows: 

Cherry Hill 

• ZOOM offered on Friday, November 19, 2021:      12:00 PM - 2:30 PM 

• ZOOM offered on Monday, November 22, 2021:      12:00 PM – 4:00 PM 

• In-person offered on Monday, November 22, 2021:    5:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

• In-person offered on Tuesday, November 23, 2021:       8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Kindergarten 

• ZOOM offered on Friday, November 19, 2021:      8:00 AM - 2:30 PM 

• ZOOM offered on Monday, November 22, 2021:      12:00 PM – 4:00 PM 

• In-person offered on Monday, November 22, 2021:    5:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

• In-person offered on Tuesday, November 23, 2021:       8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Grades 1-3 

• ZOOM offered on Monday, November 22, 2021:      12:00 PM – 4:00 PM 

• In-person offered on Monday, November 22, 2021:    5:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

• In-person offered on Tuesday, November 23, 2021:       8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

Grades 4-8 

• ZOOM offered on Monday, November 22, 2021:           12:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

• In-person offered on Tuesday, November 23, 2021:        8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

 

Directions for signing up for conferences will be sent home during the first week of November. 

 

As always, we thank our families for sharing our vision of providing the best education for the students of NLSD. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lori R. Motsch, Ed.D  

Superintendent 
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